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Emily Koide

From: Roy, Bhabesh <BRoy@gov.nu.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 11:08 AM
To: Emily Koide
Cc: Karén Kharatyan; Roy, Bhabesh
Subject: RE: 19WN050 Further information required

Emily: Licence type is still Type B. 
Thanks 
Bhabesh 
  

From: Roy, Bhabesh <BRoy@gov.nu.ca>  
Sent: February 19, 2020 1:06 PM 
To: Emily Koide <ekoide@nirb.ca> 
Cc: Roy, Bhabesh <BRoy@gov.nu.ca>; Karén Kharatyan <karen.kharatyan@nwb-oen.ca> 
Subject: RE: 19WN050 Further information required 
  
Emily 
The initial Licence has the following Components; 

1. Pump station at Char Lake 
2. Intake from Char lake to Signal Hill water Plant 
3. Water treatment Plant at signal Hill 
4. Utilidor system- water line and sewer line 
5. Macirator system. 
6. Proposed new wastewater treatment Plant 

Licence type was type B. 
  
During Amendment : 
  

1. New Pump station at Signal Hill: Construction stage 
2. Upgrade of existing water treatment plant: Construction stage 
3. Upgrade of intake line: construction is complete 
4. Upgrade of Utilidor system-Water line and sewer line: Construction is complete 
5. Existing Macirator unit: As it is 
6. Proposed new wastewater treatment Plant- design stage 

This is also type B and existing now. 
  
  
Water Board ‘s new regulations; 
If water extraction volume is more than 300 cubic meters per day or storage volume is 60,000 cubic meters annually, the 
water licence will be considered as Type A. 
Today, we need to satisfy this criteria and changing the Type B to Type A. 
  
These have nothing to do with the number of infrastructure. 
  
So I do not know why you want to send the application back. 
  
Please visit your NIRB file of screening this project may be 2 yrs. Ago. 
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If you have any question, please call me or talk to Karen  of Water Board for more clarification. 
  
Hope this helps. 
  
Thanks. 
  
Bhabesh Roy, P.Eng. 
  
  
  

From: Emily Koide <ekoide@nirb.ca>  
Sent: February 19, 2020 12:39 PM 
To: Roy, Bhabesh <BRoy@gov.nu.ca> 
Subject: 19WN050 Further information required 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
  
Hello Bhabesh,  
  
I am returning your application to you as it will require clarification of the provided information.  
  
Because the NIRB was triggered to screen your project proposal due to the Type A water licence we will actually need to 
include all new and updated infrastructure that will occur with this change in water licence, as well as all the activities 
that will occur with this update.  
  
To help clarify exactly what these activities are we will need clarification on the points addressed in the Appendix A of 
the Information Request #2 (NIRB File No.: 328381) 
  
The application should be returned shortly for you to update.  
  
Please let me know if you have any questions 
  
Best Regards, 
Emily Koide 
Technical Advisor I 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 
direct: 1-867-983-4612 
toll free: 1-866-233-3033  
fax: 1-867-983-2594 
web: www.nirb.ca    
  


